

Elm Academy News

21/10/22



Message from Mrs Fish

Thank you to all the parents who have attended our first face to face parents evening in over 2 years. A huge thank you to all parents who have completed our parental questionnaire too.

Well done to all the children who have participated in a sporting event over the last few weeks, you represented Elm brilliantly and we have had some fantastic results.

Have a great half term everyone and I look forward to seeing to seeing you all on Monday 31st October

Elm's exciting curriculum

The Blitz. We heard different sirens and found out about Air Raid Wardens. We dressed up as soldier, wardens and land girls, and we tried on gas masks. The other group learned about rationing in a real-life shop, a 1940s house and went in an Anderson Shelter. We then swapped over. In the afternoon, we looked at all the tanks – there were over 300 and we could climb inside some of them. It was very interesting and we learned lots of facts about World War Two which we used to make our report writing better. It was a fun day out.

(Written by Taufiq Year 6)







E.R Reilly – Author visit



Key Stage 2 had a visit from an author named E. R. Reilly. He talked us through some of his books and what they were about. After that, we had a chance to ask him questions. There were questions like: "How do you come up with your ideas?" or "What's your favourite book?" We had an opportunity to buy his books. He came back two days later so that he could sign them. All the children enjoyed his visit. He was very funny and entertaining as well as a really good writer. By Jessie Chick Year 6

Celebrating Pupils

Dominik & Dennis participated in run races in Bournemouth over the weekend.

Boys did not do any running training before and I think they did very well, especially Dennis.

Dennis , race 1 km , time 6.12 placed 44 out of 152 kids.

Dominik , race 2km , time 12.07 , placed 165 out of 189 kids

The boys helped raised £460 for Macmillan Cancer Charity .





CONGRATULATIONS

Our High Achievers

Year 1 Ellise, Amelia, Fabian, kara, Savannah, Charlie

Year 2 Nataly, Sophie, Muhammad, Isabella, Kelly, Nalani

Year 3 Grayson, Sarah-Rae, Elizabeth, Chidubem, Kamila, Thea

Year 4 Eva, Gosigan, Grace, Zofia, Toby M, Tung

Year 5 Leigh, Freddie, Jacob, Rayyan, Paigan, Rianna

Year 6 Amelia - Rose, George, Jakub, Daisy, Victoria, Alieu

Sport Stars

Key stage 1 Reggie Year 2 and Zara Year 2 Leo Year1 **Key stage 2** Brooklyn, Year 3 Leo N year 6 Jamie Y6 Kimani Y6

100 House Points

Lily-Rose, Caleb , Lily-Ann Y3, Elouise, Darcee , Theo s, Imran, Sienna, Muhammad, Nataly, Sofia, Georgina and Bruno Y2

Harmony, Abdulah, Sonny, Oliver, Bailey Y4, Choeyang Y1
Frankie & Holly Year 1, Bobby, Nalani, Leawan, Franco, Gabriella, Charlize, Daisy, George, Kamila, Rohith, Miraj,
Lewis, Kyla, Poppy, Viraaj, Musk, Tyler

200 House Points

Oliver, Lily K

Pen License

Max P Y4, Alfie y4, Charlie Y4 Mason Y4, Charnel Y4, Oliver Y4, Tung Y4, Ellie Y4, Dominic Y4, Nathanial Y4

Dates and Reminders

Monday 31st October - Return to school

Monday 31st October - Sibling Photographs

Thursday 10th November - 5DE parents evening

Thursday 1st December - Enterprise Day

Friday 2nd December - INSET SCHOOL CLOSED

Friday 9th December - Pantomime

Thursday 15th December - 3.10pm - 4.30pm End of term Parties

Friday 16th December - Finish @ 3.10pm End of Term

Year Group End of Term Performances TBC shortly.

